NOTICE OF HERAING
SUBSTANDARD AND BLIGHT AREA

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Board of the Village of Waterloo, Nebraska will hold a public hearing to consider a recommendation that the following described area is substandard and blighted in need of redevelopment pursuant to the provisions of the Nebraska Community Development Law. A map of the area and the study are available for public inspection in the office of the village clerk.  The area under consideration includes the following: certain real estate generally described as a tract of land of approximately 61.39 Acres lying northwest of the intersection of West Maple Road and Highway 275, also including abutting West Maple Road, Union Pacific Railroad Right-of-Way and a portion of Highway 275; and further, an area generally bounded on the north by Dyers Road, on the east by 5th Street, on the south and west by North Front Street also including abutting property on both sides of 7th Street.
The hearing shall begin at 6 o’clock, on the 2 day of Novmeber, 2021, in the city hall located at 509 S Front St, Waterloo, Nebraska.

Further information regarding the hearing may be obtained at the office of the village clerk.
(Publish once each week for 2 consecutive weeks)
